
We apologize for any inconvenience at this time 

 

**NOTICE** **NOTICE** 

Court of Indian Offenses of the Western Region 
 

In light of the evolving situation concerning the Coronavirus (COVID-19), we are 

working to maximize safe environments for the public and our staff by 

implementing substantial mitigation strategies at our office. Per the CDC, social 

distancing is paramount in reducing the spread of the virus. To limit direct contact 

between individuals, public access to the office will be limited and all visitors must 

contact staff at the below contact number if you need assistance.  

 

For official business related to this office, please call Sophia Torres, Court Administrator, at 

(602) 379-6786, or by email at sophia.torres@bia.gov for assistance. 

 

You can also contact Acting Court Clerk, Felisa Wright, at (775) 738-7308 for assistance. 

mailto:sophia.torres@bia.gov

